
 

20th of January 2021 

 

Pacific Islands General Rate Increase 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Further to our various earlier advices we have absorbed significant cost increases related to both 
supply chain disruptions and general operating costs throughout the past twelve months.  In order 
to maintain sustainable shipping services to and from the Pacific Islands, freight rates will increase 
from the 1st of March 2021. 

 

The increase will be applied on top of current freight rates at the following amounts, and will be 
applied to cargo to and from all origins: 

 

To and from all Pacific Islands 

 

• $250 USD / 20’ container 

• $500 USD / 40’ container 

• $14.70 USD / Revenue Ton  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your local PFL Representative if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

  


